
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear   Parents,  
  
Enclosed   you   will   find   your   child   ______________________’s   Kindergarten   Readiness  
Assessment   (KRA)   Score.   This   assessment   was   given   to   him/her   within   the   first   week   of   school.  
This   assessment   is   required   by   the   State   of   Ohio   with   the   intent   of   measuring   their   readiness   for  
kindergarten.   We   are   required   by   the   state   to   share   his/her   results   with   you.   Based   on   the  
Language   and   Literacy   domain   of   this   assessment   students   are   identified   as   “on   track”   or   “not  
on   track”.    A   score   at   or   above   263   is   considered   “on   track”.    Based   on   your   child’s   score   in   the  
Language   and   Literacy   domain   he/she   is   identified   as:  
 

_______    On   Track            _________   Not   on   Track  
 
Please   do   not   be   alarmed   if   your   child   is   identified   as   “not   on   track”.    While   the   State   of   Ohio   is  
unable   to   account   for   factors   surrounding   the   test   such   as   new   surroundings,   unfamiliar   people  
asking   them   questions,   and   asking   students   to   focus   for   an   extended   period   of   time,   we   know  
these   played   a   role   in   your   child’s   performance.  
 
Please   remember   this   is   one   piece   of   data,   from   the   beginning   of   the   year.   What   is   more  
relevant   at   this   point   in   the   school   year   is   information   shared   with   you   at   your   Parent-Teacher  
Conference,   and   other   correspondences   with   the   teacher   regarding   your   child’s   progress.   We  
continuously   review   our   students’   progress   to   ensure   we   are   providing   appropriate   interventions,  
if   necessary.    The   entire   Liberty   Center   Staff   works   together   to   be   sure   every   child   reaches   their  
full   potential   and   this   score   is   just   one   piece   of   information   that   helps   the   staff   determine   the  
types   of   interventions   we   need   to   offer.  
 
Please   feel   free   to   contact   me   or   your   child’s   teacher   if   you   have   any   further   questions.  
  
Respectfully,  
 
 
Ms.   Allison   Postl   
Elementary   Principal  


